

10 DOWNING STREET

THE PRIME MINISTER

25 February, 1980.

Dear Jimmy,

When you came to see me on 6 February, **

** asked

me how you could take up the question of the covenant system

for donations to charity.

I am interested in the subject myself, and I am now looking into it. Please leave it with me, and I will write to you about it again within a few weeks. It is quite a complicated subject, and I am sorry that I cannot give you any instant answer.

Yours ever, (SGD) MT

Jimmy Savile, Esq., O.B.E.

* Passage deleted and closed, 40 years, under FOI Exemption. OMbayland
11 October 2012